
May 27, 2025 
 

Administrative Changes 
 

Hello BHS families, 
 
As announced at last night’s Council of Commissioners meeting, Marie-France 

Lacombe will be leaving BHS to become principal at Verdun Elementary, effective 
July 1st. We wish her all the best in her new role and sincerely thank her for 

everything she has contributed to BHS. 
 
Furthermore, we greatly appreciate Stephanie Ceravolo stepping into the 

administrative role this past year and for her dedication and support during that 
time. 

 
I am pleased to introduce Kathy Kovacs and Mark Smith, who will be joining the 
BHS administrative team starting this July. We look forward to welcoming them and 

working together to continue supporting our school community. 
 

Elaine Fraser 
Principal 




